



March 2020 Newsletter

Dear Wyverns,

Welcome to the March Newsletter.

I had listed details of the EGM and Rigging Party below which were both planned for 10th April. However, for reasons which you are all well aware of we've had to postpone them. So this is a shortened version of the newsletter. If possible, we will schedule these events later in the year.

The Easter Cruise is also cancelled for this year.

Plans are still in place for the Tony Tomkins Cruise, a Training Weekend and the Summer Cruises with further details below. Whether these will go ahead depends very much on how the Coronavirus situation develops, we will of course look closely at government advice/mandates nearer the time.

2020 Cruises

Easter Cruise - Cancelled

Summer Cruises are still scheduled as follows:

Summer Week 1:	Saturday 25th July	to	Saturday 1st August
Summer Week 2:	Saturday 1st August	to	Saturday 8th August
Summer Week 3:	Saturday 8th August	to	Saturday 15th August
Summer Week 4:	Saturday 15th August	to	Friday 21st August

Booking forms can be found on the Club Website. http://www.greenwyvern.org.uk/wp/?page id=42

Some Comments from Lisa Reed our sailing secretary:

Easter Cruise - has been cancelled however there may be a few boats in the water so let the <u>Sailing Secretary</u> - Lisa - (<u>sailingsecretary@greenwyvern.org.uk</u>) know if you are interested in a berth and she'll put the word out.

Summer Cruises - filling up, but there are some spaces left so please contact the <u>Sailing Secretary</u> - Lisa to reserve your berth. Importantly we are looking to confirm Mates so even if you are a Skipper we may ask if you can Mate. Also, it may be possible to week share or fill in a few days so let Lisa know your availability. She will send out requests again soon.



Tony Tomkins Cruise, 8th – 10th May

You are probably all aware that the bank holiday is on Friday 8th due to VE day this year not the Monday. If not see https://www.gov.uk/bank-holidays

This means the cruise moves forward a day relative to the weekend when compared to previous years.

John Duff has kindly agreed to plan the cruise again. Below is the provisional plan that I received from John.

Hi Mike, Here's the plan

Thursday 7 May - meet at Somerleyton

Friday 8 May - upriver to Oulton Broad. High water is at 1445. Sail downriver in the afternoon to Reedham Street. Motors probably required to push through Reedham Bridge against the ebb.

Saturday 9 May - up The Yare. Destination to be confirmed - probably Rockland or Coldham Hall. High water is at about 1515. In the afternoon, sail downriver to Cantley for the night.

Sunday 10 May - home to our moorings.

Regards John

Training Weekend

A club training weekend is planned for the weekend of 4th & 5th July.

Starting at 09:30 on Saturday 4^{th} and finishing at 16:00 on Sunday 5^{th} , this will be based at the Reedcutter Inn, Cantley.

Mates, 1st Mates, Skippers, Assistant Instructors, Instructors and Senior Instructors are all welcome.

Those Mates and Skippers sailing on this year's summer cruises are especially encouraged to attend. Accommodation is expected to be available onboard club boats for those who need it.

If you are planning to attend or need further information please contact Jonathan Winterton at: chiefinstructor@greenwyvern.org.uk or wintertons@sky.com

All the Best

Mike Burwood (Club Secretary)

secretary@greenwyvern.org.uk